
 
July 24, 2017 
 
 
Good day PTASB reps. 
 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the ASC has secured funds to assist with your selection and preparation for 
the 2018 NAHC to be held May 6-12, 2018 in NS. 
 
In order to be eligible for this financial support, I will need to receive your player try out process, coach 
selection process and website address where this content is posted.  
In addition to any athlete and or coach development opportunities you will offer leading up to the 2018 
NAHC. 
 
Each 2018 NAHC team can receive up to a maximum of $2500/team. The deadline for the 2018 NAHC 
financial support will be October 1, 2017. 
 
I have pasted below an example from Manitoba, of a small portion of the details you will need to submit 
in order to receive 2018 NAHC financial support.  
 
We hope that this new NAHC financial support, will assist your Team(s) with your try out and selection 
process.  
 
 
Thank you. Heather 
 
@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@ 
Heather Kaulbach 
Aboriginal Sport Circle  
Executive Director 
1-613-859-0179 (cell) 
http://www.aboriginalsportcircle.ca 

 
……the national voice in sport, fitness, culture and recreation pursuits for the Aboriginal peoples in 
Canada! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.aboriginalsportcircle.ca/


 
https://www.masrc.com/news_details.php?news_id=761 
 
 

 
 

https://www.masrc.com/news_details.php?news_id=761

